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Subject: Fwd: SIMON CORDELL

From: Josephine Ward (josie@michaelcarrollandco.com)

To: re_wired@ymail.com; lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk;

Date: Friday, 16 September 2016, 13:41

Lorraine / Simon

This is the  disclosure that the Respondent states they sent to Michael Carroll & Co in August 2016.  I made
enquiries with staff at Michael Carroll & Co and I was told that this had not been received.  This was sent to my
email on Tuesday but I do not have access to that email on my phone but have to be near a desk top computer.  I
am forwarding this to you now.

I am waiting for Andrew Locke's court note from today's hearing and I will revert to you in writing re the
solicitor / barrister / client relationship and whether either Andrew Locke or I can continue to represent you in
this matter. 

Josephine

---------- Original Message ----------
From: Sally.Gilchrist@met.pnn.police.uk
To: josie@michaelcarrollandco.com
Date: 13 September 2016 at 14:56
Subject: SIMON CORDELL

Dear Sirs,

Please see attached correspondence sent to you by DX on 17th August 2016.

Yours faithfully

Sally Gilchrist 

Total Policing is the Met's commitment to be on the streets and in your communities to catch
offenders, prevent crime and support victims. We are here for London, working with you to make
our capital safer.

Consider our environment - please do not print this email unless absolutely necessary.

NOTICE - This email and any attachments may be confidential, subject to copyright and/or legal
privilege and are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you have received this
email in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. To avoid incurring legal




